
2020 CENSUS 
Connecticut Complete Count Committee Meeting  

December 10th 2019 | 9:30 a.m. 

Old Judiciary Room, Connecticut State Capitol 

 

 

 

I. Welcome Remarks & Connecticut’s Plan  Lt. Governor Susan Bysiewicz  

 

II. Importance of the Census   Governor  Ned Lamont 

 

III. Overview & Timeline of the Census   Jeff Behler 

Director of the New York Regional Census  

 

IV. Focus on Hard to Count Areas    Secretary of the State Denise Merrill  
& Comments from our Co-Chairs          Rep. Pat Wilson Pheanious  

Rep. Chris Rosario  
  

V. Efforts of LCCCs     Sal Luciano, AFL-CIO 

Rep. Hilda Santiago, Meriden LCCC 

Liz Porter, Groton LCCC 

Diane Nadeau, Windham Chamber of Commerce 

 

VI. Break into Subcommittees    Young Children 0 - 5 

Group Quarters 

Service-Based 

Immigrant Communities  

 

VII. Next Steps 

 

 

 

 

 


